
035.txt
Dear Colleague,

We kindly remind you that March 2nd is the deadline for the abstract submission
of the International Conference on Comparative Planetology Venus-Earth-Mars,
from 11-15 May 2009 at ESTEC - Noordwijk, The Netherlands.

Authors are kindly invited to submit their abstracts by using the abstract 
submission form, posted on the conference website 
<http://www.congrex.nl/09c05>www.congrex.nl/09A05.

From today, it is possible to register through the online registration form, 
also available at above mentioned conference website.

We are looking forward to your participation and to welcoming you at ESTEC, 
Noordwijk.

With kind regards,

On behalf of the organiser,
ESA Conference Bureau 

Page 1


